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RFP ADDENDUM 2 – QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS – MARCH 12, 2025 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR ARFF SERVICES  
RELEASED:  FEBRUARY 10, 2025 
PROPOSAL DUE DATE:  MARCH 18, 2025, 2:00 PM – MT 
 
SCOPE 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the specifications 
and contract documents as further described. 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in RFP Attachment B – Designated Company 
Point of Contract for this Solicitation and Acknowledgement of Addendum Form, page 18 
of 26.   
 
Please note the following changes or additions to the RFP Documents for ARFF Services 
Opportunity: 
 
In Addendum #1, Q&A, the question was asked:  Are the radios the RC Fire Department’s 
or the Airports?   
 
Updated answer:  The Icom radios in the ARFF trucks are the Airport’s, however, 
emergency radios in the trucks belong to the RC Fire Department.  The Airport owns three 
handheld emergency radios. 
 


